
 
STATE OF DELAWARE 

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE 

CARVEL STATE BUILDING 

820 N. FRENCH STREET 

WILMINGTON, DELAWARE 19801 

 

February 12, 2016 

 

VIA EMAIL to 23824-46954339@requests.muckrock.com 

 

Mr. Jonathan Rudenberg 

MuckRock 

DEPT MR 23824 

411A Highland Ave 

Somerville, MA 02144-2516 

 

Dear Mr. Rudenberg,  

This letter responds to your request of February 5, 2016 under the Delaware Freedom of 

Information Act, 29 Del. C. ch. 100 (“FOIA”).  You requested the following from the Delaware 

State Lottery Office: “FOIA logs for the fiscal years 2013-2015.” 

Attached, please find the responsive documents in PDF format. Please feel free to contact me if 

you have any additional questions or concerns. 

Sincerely,  

 
Leslie A. Poland 

FOIA Coordinator 

 


